
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Interim assessments will begin this week. Students will be assessed in math, reading and 8th 

grade science. 

 

This Friday will be the last day of the first grading period.    

 

The PTA Fall Dance will take place from 3:30 until 5:30 this coming Friday afternoon. Tickets 

will only be sold during lunch Monday through Wednesday.    

 

The 8th grade band will play this coming Tuesday evening at 7:00 in the Ragsdale High School 

auditorium.  

 

Teachers have begun using laptops with students. Before a student can use their laptop, parents 

will need to fill out the agreement that came home this past week. If you need another copy, 

make sure to let your child’s homeroom teacher know.  

 

Football will play a makeup game at home on Monday against Northwest Middle School and 

again at home this Wednesday against Mendenhall Middle School. Girls’ soccer and boys’ 

volleyball will play on Monday at home against Southeast and on Thursday at Kernodle.  

 

Mark your calendar for our next exciting parent night. On November 7th from 5-6:30 we will 

host The Ultimate Fine Arts, CTE, and Physical Education Family Fun Night. Food will be 

provided with an RSVP. More information will be coming home next week. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


